
The Gibbs Chronicle – January 2024 
Dear Praying Friends and Family, 

Happy New Year, we thank you for your faithfulness to our ministry. God has used your support to do some 

incredible things in 2023 and we are focused on what He has ahead in 2024. I have attached a PDF copy of 

NOW Ministries newsletter covering our Asia campaign conducted in October 2023. I pray it is a blessing to 

you. 

2024 in Focus 

This year our international travel will not be as extensive as 2023. We have a focus of presenting in some 

new churches to continue to build our support base, but we do have 2 major trips planned with a special 

project. 

Cuba (January 29 – February 5) 

NOW Ministries was born and continues to see God work in powerful ways in Cuba. Over the course of 20 

years, we have seen over 1300 individuals graduate from the seminary and Bible college. These graduates 

have been instrumental in seeing churches planted across the island nation and seeing 100s of souls saved 

each year. We are awaiting our religious visas, but the plan is to conduct a 3-day pastors’ conference and 

hold evangelistic services in various churches.



The conference is always a precious time for the pastor’s and their 

wives. It is a highlight of the year for these faithful servants. It is an 

opportunity to encourage and equip these leaders to serve their people 

and reach more for Christ. 

We always see many souls saved and churches encouraged through 

the evangelistic ministry. It is exciting to be able to have a part in 

reaching the island of Cuba with the Gospel and seeing churches 

established. 

Malawi (July) 

In July I will be returning to Malawi to hold a conference for the churches, conduct evangelistic meetings, 

and begin preparations for the establishment of a Bible college. Malawi is a unique place; David Livingstone 

had a huge impact upon this country as he strove tirelessly to end the slave trade and preach the Gospel. 

Despite its challenges through the years Malawi has become a 

key country to reaching east Africa for Christ. Through faithful 

investment God is using the nationals to not only reach souls for 

Christ and plant churches across their country, but they are now 

sending their people across to the boarder to preach the Gospel 

and plant churches in Mozambique.  

The Malawian Bible college is our project focus for this year. 

God has blessed us with the education space, but we need to 

purchase an adjacent property to build a dormitory. The 

churches in Malawi are faithful in their giving, supporting their 

pastors, and willing to contribute where they can. We ask that 

you might prayerfully consider giving towards this need to help 

see this greatly needed ministry become a reality. 

You are a Blessing 

You are a blessing to us all. Thank you to all who send us little notes or cards of encouragement throughout 

the year. We are excited to see what God is going to do this year. 

 

Your fellow servant, 

 

Adam Gibbs 

General Director of Ministry 

NOW Ministries, Inc. 

Mobile: 980-429-8367 
Email:  adam@nowministries.us 

Prayer and Praise 

• Praises: New supporting churches in 2023 

• Prayer: Meetings in 2024 and Malawi Project 


